
City of Racine Common Council
Mayor John Dickert
City Hall

730 Washington Avenue
Racine, Wisconsin 53403

JL

REF: Request to remove sidewalk

Greetings to the Mayor and Common Council:

Batten lnternational Airport (Airport) currently owns the lots at 2905 and 2911 Diane Avenue in

the C¡ty of Racine. The houses on these lots have been removed for several years. There will
be no houses left on Diane Avenue from 2905 north to the Airport. (See attached photographs

labeled 2905 Diane Avenue and2gtL Diane Avenue) These sidewalks are in bad condition and

the Airport has received notices to repair or replace the sidewalk. Because there are no homes

on the lots and no homes further north on the street, the Airport requests to remove the
indicated portions of the sidewalk and then fill, grade and seed the area.

Best Regards,

JOHN H. BATTEN AIRPORT

August L7,2OLO
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RECEIVED

AUG 2 4 2010

CITY ENGINEER

David Mann
Vice President and General Manager

Enc.

Racine Commercial Airport Corporation
3239 Noñh Green Bay Road

Racine, Wisconsin 53404
262 631 5620 tel

www battena¡rport.aero



e. . ¿Õ

I



I

:{,Êr.

ç'
L.*

Ê
&

iÞ

29ft1 iDiãnb Ave, Racine, Wl 53404

"l{¿s

¡*

i:û

I

¡¡Èçs1,'

gr.{\

+l

f
. i{

"r
+

i'.:r 2010 G

87'dB'27 É7" 52 fr

' ti
r

t T


